
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We continue to make good progress towards delivering the Tadcaster Flood Alleviation 

Scheme, and through this newsletter we aim to keep you updated and share with you 

some of the most significant steps to date.  

The Consultation Results  

Throughout March and April, we ran a public consultation on our proposals for a flood 

scheme and fish pass in Tadcaster. Over 250 people attended our drop in events, and 84 

people responded to our consultation. 96% of those who completed the survey supported 

the proposal of a flood alleviation scheme for Tadcaster. 

The consultation summary and published comments are available to view online at Citizen 

Space.  

https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/yorkshire/tadcaster-flood-alleviation-scheme-

proposals 

Your Feedback  

A great many of you gave us your views, asked us questions, and provided suggestions. Full 

details are available online, but below is a small example of some of the comments 

received.  

“Very welcome and impressive scheme to protect and enhance the area” 

“100% support this whole scheme it will save our town and bring relief to long suffering 

homeowners and businesses” 

"Access to the top of the defences (path) should be improved" 

“Good that the fish pass and ecology has been considered” 

Key Themes 

A number of themes emerged during the consultation; we have identified these and 

provided our response in the summary document. The key themes included transfer of risk 

to upstream or downstream locations, access to the riverbank, carbon reduction measures 

and historical sensitivity.  

The response from the community has been excellent; we want to thank everyone who 

took the time to share their views or come find out more.  
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What happens next?  

Now that the consultation period has come to an end, we have reviewed the responses and 

are using your comments to help explore how we can improve the area should our 

proposals gain planning permission. 

We are now working closely with the North Yorkshire Council Planning team; a pre-planning 

application will be submitted over the summer. We will keep you updated on the project. If 

you have provided contact details to us you will be on our mailing list and will receive 

regular updates.  

Communication and engagement 

Throughout the consultation and beyond, we continue to talk to residents who are likely to 

be directly impacted by the construction of the defences and will continue to engage and 

listen to the wider community as we progress. We are always available at The Ark on 

Tuesdays between 10am – 12pm for anyone to come chat to us about the scheme and will 

continue to provide updates to the community throughout the scheme.  

 

 

Get in touch 

We would love to hear from you, and there are many ways you can get in touch.  

The Ark.  We are available at The Ark at Tadcaster Town Council Offices every Tuesday 

between 10-12 and we are happy to meet and discuss the scheme with you.  

E-mail. We have a dedicated email account where you can drop us a line at your 

convenience. tadcasterfas@environment-agency.gov.uk 

Write to us.  Environment Agency, c/o Tadcaster Town Council, The Ark, 33 Kirkgate, LS24 

9AQ 

Please visit our website for up-to-date information Tadcaster Flood Alleviation Scheme (FAS) 

Information Page - Environment Agency   

You can sign up for updates by emailing tadcasterfas@environment-agency.gov.uk  

Or follow us on Facebook @TadcasterFloodScheme  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:tadcasterfas@environment-agency.gov.uk
https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/yorkshire/tadcaster-flood-alleviation-scheme/
https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/yorkshire/tadcaster-flood-alleviation-scheme/
mailto:tadcasterfas@environment-agency.gov.uk


 

 

 

 

  



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are working with North Yorkshire Fire & Rescue (Tadcaster) to help raise 

awareness around water safety. More information is available on the Royal Life 

Saving Society’s website Royal Life Saving Society UK's Drowning Prevention 

Week (rlss.org.uk) 

https://www.rlss.org.uk/Pages/Category/drowning-prevention-week-campaign
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